

## GROUNDSKEEPER UPDATE Resort Village of Sunset Cove May 25, 2025

Dear Residents of Sunset Cove,

As the summer beach season quickly approaches, Council wanted to update you on the search for a Groundskeeper.

As was communicated in the Spring 2025 Newsletter, the Resort Village is searching for a new Groundskeeper. Despite advertising in multiple locations and approaching several individuals directly, to date, Council continues to search for a new Groundskeeper.

As Council continues to search for a staff Groundskeeper, we ask for the assistance of all residents in helping to maintain our community. Please do your part by:

- Picking up garbage found on the road allowance and/or municipal reserve areas and disposing of it in the garbage bins;
- · Keeping the area around the garbage bins and recycle bin tidy; and
- Maintaining the road allowance bordering your property by mowing grassed areas.

Council appreciates your patience and assistance in this matter and will provide status updates when available.

If you know of anyone who may be interested in this casual employment opportunity, please ask them to contact Mayor Shawna Argue at <a href="mailto:s.argue.rvsunsetcove@gmail.com">s.argue.rvsunsetcove@gmail.com</a>.

Regards,

Council - Resort Village of Sunset Cove